
 
 
 
 
 
BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – BTPS Recognizes Appreciation 
Days for Administrative Professionals, Principals and Assistant 
Principals, Bus Drivers, and Education Support Staff 
 

NEWS RELEASE – April 26, 2023 
 
Buffalo Trail Public Schools would like to extend our genuine appreciation and gratitude to all the 
hardworking individuals who contribute to our school system, particularly those celebrating 
Appreciation Days in the upcoming weeks. On April 26, we celebrate Administrative Professionals 
Day, honoring the tireless work and dedication of our administrative professionals. We thank 
them for their support, organization, and attention to detail, which helps our school system run 
smoothly. 
 
On May 1, we celebrate Principals and Assistant Principals Day, recognizing the exceptional 
leadership and guidance they provide to our students, teachers, and staff. We are grateful for 
their commitment to creating a positive, supportive, and engaging learning environment for all 
students. 
 
We also celebrate Bus Driver Appreciation Day on May 1, recognizing the crucial role our bus 
drivers play in ensuring the safety and well-being of our students during their daily bus rides. We 
thank them for their reliability and dedication to our students' safety. 
 
On May 5, we celebrate Education Support Staff Appreciation Day, recognizing the hard work and 
dedication of our support staff who work tirelessly to support our BTPS students. We are grateful 
for their dedication, hard work, and commitment to ensuring our students have the best possible 
learning experience. 
 
Buffalo Trail Public Schools values our highly effective staff who all play a role in maximizing 
student learning in a safe and caring environment. We thank each and every one of them for 
their hard work and dedication. 


